
 

Holy Cross Nursery School 

November News  
Our topics and themes this month 

are – Night time 

Our colour focus is – Moon (crescent) 

Our colour focus is - Blue 

 
Welcome back after the Mid-Term Break 

A BIG THANK YOU to all for raising the magnificent sum of £726.70 in our Autumn 

Sponsored Walk. Thank you for your continued generosity. The money raised from our 

Autumn Walk will help to fund visitors to the school throughout the year and extend to the 

resources at the front of the school. 

Visitors: 

Sonal Sportz: The children loving their Friday sessions with Coach Paul. He will be coming 

every Friday during the month of November. 

Whitehall Photography: Thursday 11th School Photographer James will be in school to take 

individual and class pictures. 

Jump Jiggle and Jive: Wednesday 17th and Tuesday 23rd Amanda from Jump, Jiggle and Jive 

will be here to deliver two sessions of fun, dance and music with the children.  

The Big Bedtime Read Evening will take place over two evenings. 

Mrs Mallon’s Class – Wednesday 24th November 6.00pm – 7.00pm 

Mrs Murphy’s Class – Thursday 25th November 6.00pm – 7.00pm  

Children should come along in their pyjamas with their favourite bedtime teddy. It will be a 

lovely evening of storytelling with hot chocolate and cookies.  

Getting Ready to Learn: 

Parents will be invited to join a zoom meeting with their child’s class teacher for a short 

overview of the Getting Ready to Learn Programme and the benefit of reading at home.   

Mrs Murphy’s Zoom meeting will be held on 24th November at 6.30pm 

Mrs Mallon’s Zoom meeting will be held on 25th November at 6.30pm 

If you do not have ZOOM currently on a device, please download the APP and create an 

account.  It is very easy to use but if you need support please speak to Mrs Hanna or your 

class teacher.  

 

 



 

GRTL (Getting Ready to Learn) – HOME LEARNING PACKS 

Each year we have been lucky to secure funding from GRTL for additional resources to 

add to Home Learning Bags. This year we have decided to buy resources and make up a 

pack every child can keep to support their learning at home. Your child will hopefully 

receive this before Christmas. 

 

RISE (Regional Integrated Support for Education) 

In the coming weeks RISE will visit the children to deliver small group sessions to 

include a Speech and Language programme and a whole class ‘movement breaks’ 

programme. Dates for parent workshops will follow. 

 

Housekeeping: 

 Please bring a coat for your child each day and encourage them to put it on and 

take it off independently. Please ensure your child has a pair of Wellie Boots to 

leave in school. 

 

Morning Drop off – 8.50am – 9.10am 

Afternoon pick-up – 1.10pm – 1.30pm Monday – Thursday 

12.30pm – 12.40pm Friday 

 

Is your child a member of the local library? If not please see Ms Hanna for registration 

forms. 

November Birthday’s:  

Happy 4th Birthday to 

Cadla 1st 

Cruz 2nd 

Fodla 28th 

 


